
Our Ref.: C/EPS, M7253          12 November 2001 
 
 
Mr. Andrew Procter, 
Executive Director, 
Intermediaries and Investment Products, 
Securities and Futures Commission, 
12th Floor, Edinburgh Tower, 
The Landmark,  
15 Queen’s Road Central, Hong Kong. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Procter, 
 

Draft Securities and Futures 
(Contract Notes, Statements of Account and Receipts) Rules 

 
This refers to your letter of 28 September 2001 inviting comments on the captioned draft 

Rules. 
 

We note that “official language” as referred to in section 14(4) of the draft Rules is neither 
defined in section 2 of the draft Rules nor in the Securities and Futures Bill.  While it might be 
assumed that the official language used in Hong Kong would be either Chinese or English, we 
consider that this should be defined for the sake of clarity. 
 
 
   Yours sincerely,   
 
 
 
 
 
   ELAINE CHAN 
   ASSISTANT DIRECTOR 
   (BUSINESS & PRACTICE) 
   HONG KONG SOCIETY OF ACCOUNTANTS 
EC/ay 
 
 
 

http://www.hksfc.org.hk/eng/bills/html/sfo/sub-leg/contractnotes-consultandrules-eng.pdf

